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Dear colleagues,  
 

As you probably already know, we had to postpone the IAU Symposium 362 due to severe 
situation with the COVID-19 virus. The new dates for the symposium are June 7-11, 2021, 
keeping the same venue in Chamonix, France. All the relevant information, including new 
deadlines for abstract submission etc., will be posted on the symposium web-site 
(http://iaus362.astro.unistra.fr/IAUS362.html) closer to the end of this year. If you have any 
questions regarding current status of your registration and payments, please, contact Maud 
Ravanel (Chamonix Congress Office), maud.ravanel@chamonix.com. Other questions may still 
be sent to S362.iau@gmail.com.  
 

We remind that you can use the Commission B1 newsletter to advertise any activity that 
can support our community during and after the pandemic. We also invite you to submit 
abstracts of your works. All the needed information, including contacts, can be found on the 
Commission web-page at  
https://www.iau.org/science/scientific_bodies/commissions/B1/ 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Members of the IAU Commission B1 Organizing Committee 
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